
 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY 2023 NEWSLETTER 
 

Hello Families and Friends! 

 

This month’s issue from Meadowcare will be a little different. It is written by, 

better than us, the residents, living here! It is a collection of our table talk and 

creative minds. 

 

This is our letter. We are spending time together with smiles upon our faces, 

holding hands together. 

  

 
  
‘We are lucky to live in a world where we matter to one 

another’ Anne says. ‘I agree’ says Maureen, Christine and Pam. 

‘We all agree’ says Sidney laughing and a big ‘Yes’ from Gail 

and Monica. 

 

We should do something for our families, Elizabeth suggests. 

And here it is… a song for you. 
 

No one is an island, 

Meadowcare sees to that. 

No one is an island, 

We’ve even got a cat. 

 

And we do! Her 
name is Meenu 

and she lives with 
Dr. Colin here. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Edna, John and Gillian’s words of wisdom. 

 

‘Look around you. There’s a lot of old aye around here’ 

‘Yes there is. We’s all a bit old.’ 

‘I wish life was simpler’ 

‘Well it ain’t simple now.’  

 

Have you noticed we do a lot of singing here. ‘This is fun and keeps us young, 

says Joyce.’ 

 

‘Inky Pinky Parlez Vous’ from Mohammed and John.  

 

 ‘Oh Danny boy’ from Catherine. 

 

‘Diamonds are Forever’ from Irene.  

 

We are very creative here. Joyce and Elizabeth wrote a poem about Pat’s hair. 
 

‘Pat has beautiful hair 

of which she appears to be unaware. 

One day she will dare, 

And become aware, to love her hair 

And she will fall in love unaware.’ 

 

 

We hope you like all of this. 

 

We do! We have lots of songs and poems. 

 

Good bye for now from all of us. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

You will see from our 

photos this month that we 

have held some mighty big 

parties, Chinese New year 

celebrations, Cocktails/ 

Mocktails making and 

shaking and Valentine’s love 

themed day. 

 

Lastly, a little reminder for the calendar. We have our singers and rockstars 

here, Geoff and Pete, Weds. 22nd February from 2pm. 

 

Celebration Corner:  

Happy birthday again to our January celebrators, Irene, Kevin and Michael K! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We also have birthdays this month.  

Happy birthday to Maureen, Alfred, Monica and Catherine!  

Watchout for their birthday photos on the next newsletter! 
  

Addition to the family:  
 

  Welcome to the family, Bejay, Anne Marie, Christine and Ros!  

                         We love to know more about you! 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Star Employee: 

 

Congratulations to Nevin for being the employee of the 

month! You may be one of the quietest staff but we have 

seen how you work diligently behind the scenes. Nothing 

goes unnoticed. Good job!  
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